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I strongly oppose HB 3076. This bill will only make it harder and more costly for 

business selling firearms to do so. This bill in no way will make our community safer. 

It will only make it more difficult of not impossible for law abiding citizens to exercise 

their second amendment rights. Bills like this are only alienating a large part of the 

voting base.  


